
Kununurra BMX Track Project 
 

Introduction 
Kimberley Actions Sports Incorporated (KASI) has secured a site to build a BMX track in Kununurra.   

Kununurra has a skate park within the CBD and KASI has established a Mountain Bike trail at Lake 

Argyle.  However, there is currently no BMX track, jumps park, skills track or pump track in 

Kununura. 

  

The Site 
The site is located at the Racecourse/Rodeo Grounds “Sports Hub”.  

 

The site has a mix of sand and heavier soil types.  During periods of high Wet Season rainfall 

(December to April) the site will become inaccessible to vehicles.  Any patches of “black soil” 

become impassable. 

There is a very gentle slope across the site from South to North.  Drainage in this direction is 

consistent. 

 



Site Plan 
A proposed site plan has been developed, with the BMX track forming the centre piece of the 

precinct. 

 

 

The BMX Track 
Over the past five years, we have designed and build the foundations (earth works) for the BMX 

track.  UCI BMX guidelines were used to ensure that the track is compatible with national standards. 

The foundations provide a solid base to build on, as the berms and start ramp have settled over 

several wet/dry seasons. 

 

The earth track has allowed us to confirm our ‘proof of concept’. 

The goal is to build a ‘national level’ BMX track. 

 



 

 



 

 

 

Request for Quote 
KASI is seeking an itemised quote to: 

• Finalise the track design and features, 

• Design/confirm adequate track drainage, 

• Surface, lay, compact and roll a minimum of 100mm of high quality ‘laterite gravel’ over the 

track surface and all aspects of the track features. 

• Cover the surrounding area with a minimum of 10mm ‘crusher dust’ and compact. 

 

The quote does not need to include access, surrounds, parking, fencing or any supporting 

infrastructure.   

 

Project Time Frames 
The club is seeking to submit a detailed funding application by the end of August 2024 to the: 

Department of Sport and Recreation Facility Fund.   

To meet the above deadline, we are seeking a detailed quote by 1st August 2024. 



Funds from the above grant will become available early 2025, but any construction activity would 

occur in the Dry Season (June/July/August 2025). 

 

Information to assist with quote 
It is anticipated that materials and machinery will be sourced locally.   

Kununurra has a large Kennards Hire outlet, with significant earth moving equipment for hire.  We 

also have several quarries and earth moving contractors and water carters.  The largest earth moving 

contractors in Kununurra are JSW and Guerinoni and son. 

 

Contact Details 
We are very keen to provide you with all the additional information you require to assist with your 

quote.  Please contact: 

Glenn Taylor - Secretary, Kimberley Action Sports Incorporated 

PO Box 1984, Kununurra, WA, 6743 

Phone: 0407 289 238 

Email: gt@fitevents.com.au  
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